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REMINDER:                                       

There will be NO SCHOOL and NO CARE 
provided on Monday, Feb. 17th.                     

The campus will be closed in observance 
of President’s Day. 

“Dear children, let us not love with 

words or tongue but with actions 

and in truth.” 1 John 3:18 

 

 
 
 

Just a few more days left to 

order your very own Little Caesars 
Frozen Pizza Kits. The popular pizzas go 
from freezer to oven and a few items are 

even microwavable! They are delicious 
and convenient! Be sure to get your 

orders in by Mon., Feb. 10th – you will be 
very happy that you did! Delivery for the 
Pizza Kits will be the week of Feb. 24th. 

You can also order online at 
www.PizzaKit.com. Click on Products, 

then Shop for Kits. Our Fundraiser        
ID# is 372285. Please call the office if you 

have any questions. Thank you               
for your continued support! 

 

 

 

 
Thank you to all who participated in school 
activities last week for NLSW. We thank 
God for the opportunity to provide 
academic preparation for the children we 
serve and to share Jesus’ amazing love 
with children and their families. This time 
has given our school the opportunity to 
proclaim these great blessings!  

http://www.pizzakit.com/


JOY:FULLY LUTHERAN   National Lutheran Schools Week

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


